Reunited in Florence, ltaly

Corporal Ernest Cali and his brother, Technical Sergeant John
Cali, met in Florence, Italy, after a separation of three years. Cpl.
Ernest is with the Field Artillery and Sgt. John is a machine-gunner
with the 15th Air Force. In addition to meeting each other, the
brothers had the unexpected pleasure of meeting several uncles and
cousins whom they had never seen and a friend, Private Carmen
Palma, from West Bangor. Ernest entered the service in November,
1941, and trained at Fort Bragg, N. C. and Camp Blanding, Fla.,
before going overseas in July, 1942, John trained at Denver Colo.,
at Texas and California before going overseas in September, 1944.
He is a graduate of Pen Argyl High School. Both attended Plainfield
Township elementary schools and are former employes of the Imperial
Shirt Factory.




